
The October 11th Board of Realtors meeting was called to order by 

President Sheri McIntosh.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  The 

minutes of the last meeting were read with a motion to approve made 

by Cheri Honnerlaw, 2nd by Melissa Reeder—Motion passed.  The 

treasurer report was given with a motion to approve made by Jeff 

Honnerlaw, 2nd by Debbie Sarkees-Motion passed. 

Mike Mertz of Peoples Bank introduced new branch manager Renee 

Walker.  The fund raiser drawing was won by Cheri Honnerlaw.  Trivia 

with Bob was about Columbus Day and Halloween. 

Under new business:  A reminder that annual due will be coming soon 

and that they will be raised to $500/year with an increase in both the 

state and nation portion.  Also, make sure and check lot sizes when 

putting listings on the MLS.  County records are off on some of the 

properties.  Robin Clifton presented the following to for nomination for 

the upcoming officers election:  President-Connie Gray, Vice President-

Robyn Clifton, Secretary-Sue Walker, and Treasurer-Brenda Barr.  A 

motion to accept the nominations were made by Bob German with a 

2nd by Cheri Honnerlaw.  Motion passed. 

Under old business:  Flyers were passed out for the affiliates 

appreciation get together which will be held October 18th at Damons 

from 5-7.  The Christmas party is still in the planning process.  Hopes 

are that it will be held in the evening this year. 

There was no speaker as directly following the meeting a continuing 

education class on Realtor safety was held.  The class was sponsored by 

LCNB and Trico Title. 

Ken Lundy made a motion to adjourn the meeting. 


